
Specifications and Instructions for Installation

Your new Krystal Writing Board comes in many differ
configurations. All boards are created using the highes
Whether you purchase one of our Glass or Laminated p
getting the best industry standards in manufacturing an
coatings are incorporated and baked into the glass to m
will support ongoing visibility and durability for the lim

If you purchased the standard Krystal Writing Board, n
Frosted or Coated) you will see holes measuring 1.375
hang your board. You will also be supplied with Fixtur
with a female adapter and a .1875-inch hole in the cent
high-grade plastic bushing, and a round cap with a mal
The fixtures are extremely substantial pieces made of s
desired finish.

Fixtures are attached to the wall by installing an ancho
the female portion over it and screwing into the anchor
washer on the extrusion. Once all fixtures are attached,
male portion and screw in the top. Important note – Do
you run the risk of locking the two metal elements toge
for a secure fit. (If placing an Acrylic Holder on any fix
before last washer and top piece is attached)

* While we supply some standard anchors and screws t
installation, there are too many variables for us to spec
best for your installation needs. Also, some clients hav
instructions due to wall conditions, the size of the boar
elements that they wished to incorporate.
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